	

	

	National President's Note
Dear Navy Leaguer,

We are excited for our two major events occurring this summer. As we announced last month, the Navy League National Convention will be held in St. Louis on June 11-13. This will be an in-person event where will hold our special meeting of members and welcome our National President-Elect Dave Reilly as our new national president. We hope you schedule your trip now so that we can see as many of you come June. Registration and more information can be found in the Updates section of this newsletter.

The second major event is Sea-Air-Space 2021. Usually held in April, this year’s expo will be held from Aug. 1-4 and will be one of the first in-person conventions in the D.C. area since the start of the pandemic. We are looking forward to bringing the maritime industry and sea service leaders together through live and virtual panels and exhibits. Please see the Sea-Air-Space website for an up-to-date schedule of events and speakers.

Thank you for all you do in fulfilling our mission to serve, and we encourage all who are available to meet us in St. Louis!

Best regards,

Bill Stevenson
National President
Navy League of the United States

Sexual Assault Awareness and Prevention Month
Mark Your Calendars

• Month of the Military Child: April
• Sexual Assault Awareness and Prevention Month: April
• National Military Appreciation Month: May
• Asian American Heritage Month: May
• Pacific Islander Heritage Month: May
• Silver Star Service Banner Day: May 1
• Military Spouse Appreciation Day: May 7
• V-E Day: May 8
• Armed Forces Day: May 15
• Memorial Day: May 31


	News From Around the Navy League


	Bremerton-Olympic Council
March 29 marked the 40th anniversary of the commissioning of the USS Bremerton, which is currently getting prepared for deactivation. The Bremerton-Olympic Council and the Naval Submarine League are teaming up to honor the ship for its long service and are preparing for its decommissioning ceremony that is scheduled for May 18.

Connecticut Council
On May 19, Rear Adm. Vic Mercado (ret.) will be the keynote speaker for a webinar hosted by the Connecticut Council. Mercado is the former assistant secretary of defense for strategy, plans and defense.

Central Florida Council
As you may have seen on the Navy League Facebook page, Capt. Robbie Roberts, the oldest active member of the Navy League, celebrated his 107th birthday on April 16. The Central Navy League Council posted some sweet pictures from his birthday celebration. If this doesn’t brighten your day, what will?

Greater Austin Council
Rear Adm. Ted LeClair spoke at the Greater Austin Council’s latest virtual Distinguished Speaker webinar on April 15, touching on his current position as deputy director of operations for the U.S. Indo-Pacific Command.

Imperial Valley Council
The Imperial Valley Council in partnership with the Desert Quilters of Imperial Valley and VFW Post 9305 will be awarding Hero Quilts to local Vietnam veterans in conjunction with the AV Mobile Wall display on Sunday, Nov. 14. Donate a handmade quilt to a local veteran to honor their service. Instructions for donating quilts are listed on the council’s Facebook page.

Ingleside Council
The Ingleside Council is excited to hosts its 23rd Annual Coast Guard Award Ceremony and BBQ on April 30. The event will be held at the Coast Guard headquarters at the Corpus Christi International Airport.

Marin County Council
Hosted by the Marin Council, all councils in the area are invited to attend the Navy League Pacific Central Region meeting on May 1, either virtually or in-person. The meeting will be a joint effort with the USCG Pacific Strike Team, the adopted unit of the Marin County Council, and will be held at their facilities in Hamilton Field, Novato, California. To attend or volunteer, email the council at marincountynavy​league@gmail.co​m.

New Jersey Councils
The three New Jersey councils (Central New Jersey, Trenton Men’s, Lakehurst) were named as honorees for the New Jersey Jefferson Award under the category of “Service to the Military.” Congratulations!

New York Council
The New York Council’s next installment in their 2021 National Security Briefing series features guest speaker Dr. James E. “Jay” Hickey, acting provost of the U.S. Naval War College. Admission is free, and all are welcome to join this virtual event on April 20.

Oakland Council

The Navy commissioned the USS Oakland with a ceremony that was livestreamed via social media on April 17. Members from the Oakland Council were active in making sure the ceremony went off without a hitch. You can watch the commissioning ceremony here.

Remembering Navy League Volunteer Leaders
Jason Wathen

Connecticut Council President Jason Wathen passed away suddenly last December at the age of 49. Under his four-year leadership, the council adopted the USS Connecticut, merged less-active councils in the area to form the current Connecticut Council and actively supported local Sea Cadets, NJROTC and SEALs RDAC programs. Before becoming a member, Jason served as a submarine officer in the Navy. We offer Jason’s family and the Connecticut Council our condolences and wish the best for them.



	Updates From Headquarters


	Meet Us in St. Louis! Register for Our 2021 National Convention
Don’t forget to register for our 2021 National Convention that will be held in-person in St. Louis on June 11-13. Registration for the meeting as well as hotel reservations are now available via the Navy League headquarters site.

Join the St. Louis Council in some fun activities. We are excited to see as many members as possible, so be sure to plan your trip in advance!

Monthly Training Returns: The New Navy League Website 
Our Monthly Training Webinars are back! This month’s training will be slightly different from our previous trainings. Please view our training on the new Navy League Website on our YouTube page. If you have any questions after viewing the training, please send them to us at training@navyle​ague.org.

There will be a Q&A session on Thursday, April 29 at 3:00 p.m. EDT. The dial in information can be found on the website calendar. We are looking forward to hearing from you!

Read and Share Biennial Maritime Policy Statement
To all Navy League advocates, don’t forget that the foundation of our efforts to support the sea services can be found in the biennial Maritime Policy statement. This document provides a comprehensive blueprint for addressing the needs, challenges and threats facing the U.S. Navy, Marine Corps, Coast Guard and Merchant Marine. Please be sure to share this document with any fellow members or supporters of the sea services who haven’t had the chance to read it yet.

USS McMorris Reunion Oct. 29-31
For those who ever served on the USS McMorris, a crew union for the ship is being held on Oct. 29-31 in San Antonio, Texas. Last year the reunion was canceled due to COVID-19, so those putting the reunion together wanted to try for this year. If you can attend or would like more information, please contact Jules Galbreth at julorgal@gmail.​com.

Highlighting Our Heroes on the Navy League Blog
Continuing with our Highlighting Our Heroes blog posts, we learn about former pro-baseball player Jim Bagby Jr., who ended his career to serve as a Merchant Marine towards the end of World War II. Read about his courageous sacrifice: https://www.navyleague.org/news/highlighting-our-heroes-jim-bagby-jr/.

Join the New Navy League Facebook Group
Introducing the new Navy League of the United States Facebook Group! We've created an online community where our members from around the globe can connect and share with each other the many ways they support the sea services. Just follow this link to sign-up and join: https://www.facebook.com/groups/754492162035273
Members can also search "Navy League of the United States" in the Facebook search bar and find the group that way.

The group is public so anyone can find it, but admission is private, so members will need to request to join the group. To request access, you must provide your name, member ID number and like the Navy League Facebook page. Any request received with incomplete answers will be declined.

If you have any questions, contact membership@navy​league.org.

Council Member/Council Spotlight Social Media Highlight
Social media is a great way to introduce others to the importance of the Navy League, and we want to highlight some of our members and councils who go above and beyond the call of duty. If you know of someone who fits the bill or want to nominate your own council, please fill out a Council Member/Council Spotlight form.



	









Submit Your Content for Social
If you want more ways to reach out through social media, consider submitting your​ events and achievements to Navy League headquarters. We’ll post it on your behalf on the Navy League main Facebook account.




